
Subject:        FW: Comments re Board File EB-2013-0233

From:   
Sent: August-14-13 4:41 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: Comments re Board File EB-2013-0233

Sorry, I forgot to include my complete address information and am resending the complete email
 
Re: East Durham Wind Inc. - Notice of Application and Hearing for the Determination of 
Location of Distribution Facilities Within Road Allowances Owned by the Municipality of West 
Grey (Board File No. EB-2013-0233)
 
To: The Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Sirs or Madames:
 
I am a resident of West Grey and reside within the East Durham Wind Project Study Area.  
 
The Council of West Grey, in stating that West Grey is an Unwilling Host and in insisting that 
meet their requirements before entering discussions about the location of distribution facilities 
within road allowances, is simply doing its best to protect the welfare of this community.  Few 
options or tools have been made available to our local representatives to ensure that a project of 
this magnitude is carried out in a manner that best protects the future of our neighbourhood.
 
I would ask the Ontario Energy Board to support our Elected Representatives and agree that the 
peer review of NextEra's proposal be carried out before NextEra receives any further approvals.
 
Regards,
 
Marian Ratcliffe
 

On Wed, Aug 14, 2013 at 4:37 PM, wrote:
Re: East Durham Wind Inc. - Notice of Application and Hearing for the Determination of 
Location of Distribution Facilities Within Road Allowances Owned by the Municipality of West 
Grey (Board File No. EB-2013-0233)
 
To: The Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Sirs or Madames:
 
I am a resident of West Grey and reside within the East Durham Wind Project Study Area.  
 



The Council of West Grey, in stating that West Grey is an Unwilling Host and in insisting that 
meet their requirements before entering discussions about the location of distribution facilities 
within road allowances, is simply doing its best to protect the welfare of this community.  Few 
options or tools have been made available to our local representatives to ensure that a project of 
this magnitude is carried out in a manner that best protects the future of our neighbourhood.
 
I would ask the Ontario Energy Board to support our Elected Representatives and agree that the 
peer review of NextEra's proposal be carried out before NextEra receives any further approvals.
 
Regards,
 
Marian Ratcliffe
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